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Submissions 
 
1. Any public contribution to the Commission is normally referred to as a 

submission.  
 
2. Submissions addressing specific Terms of Reference in electronic form are 

preferred but there are many ways of being part of the process including 
making informal comments or formal submissions, orally or in writing, or 
providing information about relevant issues or personal experiences. Any 
meaningful contribution will be gratefully received. 

 
3. Unless non publication is clearly intended or deemed appropriate for other 

reasons the Commission will treat a submission as non-confidential and in the 
interests of openness and informed public debate will normally make it 
available to any party or organisation on request and may also publish it on the 
website. 

 
Submissions should be sent to:  
 

The Executive Director,  
Queensland Child Protection Commission of Inquiry 
PO Box 12196 
GEORGE ST QLD 4003 
 
Email: submissions@childprotectioninquiry.qld.gov.au 

 
or may also be made using the online form on the Commission’s homepage: 
 

http://www.childprotectioninquiry.qld.gov.au/ 
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